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      NEWS ADVISORY 
 
 

      Franklin Elementary School 2-Story Classroom Building  
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

 
 
Glendale, CA – A ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the completion of the new 2-story classroom 
building at Franklin Elementary School will be held on Thursday, April 7, 2016, at 4:00 p.m. at 
Franklin Elementary School located at 1610 Lake Street, Glendale, CA 91201. 
 
The project was funded through Measure S dollars.  Measure S is a $270 million dollar general 
obligation bond passed by the voters in April 2011 to build, renovate and improve schools in the 
Glendale Unified School District. 
 
The new 2-story classroom building is 22,976 square feet with solar panels on the roof and consists of 
16 classrooms.  The groundbreaking for this project took place last year on March 26, 2015. Cost for 
the project was approximately $10.2 million. 
 
The School Board of Education, Superintendent, and school officials will be among those attending   
the ceremony. 
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